
 

 

 
 

      Announcement – Regulated information 
  
 

July 12, 2024 
 
 

 
Consolidated Report on payments to governments  

(pursuant to L. 4548/2018) 
 

 
 
Group PPC, pursuant to the provisions of articles 155 and 156 of L 4548/2018, as 
applicable, informs the investor community that due to its mining activity in lignite 
fields, has paid to the Greek Government during the year ended 31.12.2023, the 
amount of € 8.7 m. 
 
In detail: 
 
- € 7.8 m. for Special Levy for the Development of Industrial Areas where 

electricity is generated from Lignite Power Plants. 
 
-  € 0.9 m. for archaeological excavations.  
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: Investor Relations Department  
30, Chalkokondyli str., 104 32 Athens  
Τ: +30 210 529 2153  
+30 210 529 3665  
+30 210 529 3207  
ir@ppcgroup.com  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation 
S.A. (www.ppcgroup.com) at the “Investors Relations” section. 


